
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

October 10, 2017 

 

Attendance; Turf Ramsden, Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith, Larry Fox, Tommie McKenzie, Peter Coughlin, 

Bill Dukas, Tim Cusick, and Ron McAllister. 

1. Approved October 3, 2017 Minutes. 

2. Peter, Bill, and Tim from MDOT came in to discuss West Stoneham Road. MDOT wants to give 

up maintaining State-Aid Roads. After discussion Peter asked we fill out a questionnaire on the 

West Stoneham Road for MDOT review, must meet at least 3 of criteria. We will review and 

send findings to Peter Coughlin. 

3. Tommie reported on LVFD, ISO Rating change to 6/10 from 7/9 as of January 1, 2018. A 

replacement Forestry Truck has been located an estimate of $30,000 was given to put into 

service. 

4. Discussed the sale of Fox Property and Buildings, we agreed the buildings had not been removed 

from the property before April 1, 2017 and Travis was liable for the tax. 

5. Ron came in to discuss Bressette refusal to remove a building in No. Lovell that had been 

replaced and an agreement was made upon completion of new dwelling to remove the existing 

building, we will turn over to town attorney. 

6. Larry reported on Public Works, Tree Sculpture has been installed at the library, a problem with 

water quality with the new well at the town garage was discussed we asked for a more detailed 

analysis before moving forward with a filtration system. 

7. MDOT final inspection of The Gerry Bridge Project was set for October 11, 2017 at 11:00 on site. 

8. Adjourned 9:00 

 


